







































































Dr. Alfred Bader
924 East Juneau, Suite 622
Milwaukee. Wisconsin 53202
Phone: 414/277-0730
Fax: 414/277-0709

E-mail: baderfa(@ execpc.com

A Chemist Helping Chemists

April 11, 2002

Mrs. Tzivia Bieler
The American Jewish
Joint Distribution Committee, Inc.
711 Third Avenue
New York, NY 10017-4014

Dear Tzivaa.

Enclosed please find my check for $15,000 to be passed to the Observatory Science Centre in
England. I sent quite a bit of material to Yechiel, who replied that the Joint can transfer the
money and I enclose copy of his confirmation and of the details of that Science Centre.

With all good wishes I remain

Yours sincerely,
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Sl THE OBSERVATORY SCIENCE CENTRE

SCIENCE CENTRE

Dr. Alfred Bader 21 March 2002
2961 N.Shepard Avenue

Milwaukee W1 53211

USA

Dear Dr Bader,
Thank you for your fax and your support.

Here are our bank details as requested;

Sﬁience Projects (20 St James Street, London W6 9RW, UK)
. 8
-

Barclays Business Accounts
Barclays Business Centre Branch
Hammersmith Group

King Street

Hammersmith

London W6 9HY

UK

| enclose for your interest details of an event we organised for the Na-
tional Science Clubs Network which was very successful and is part of our
campaign to establish the Observatory as a regional centre for informal
learning.

Also work is progressing with our Heritage Lottery funded work, initially
building and electrical renovations and servicing the dome rotation and
shutter mechanisms. Once this is completed work will begin on the tele-
scopes themselves - exciting times indeed.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen Pizzey































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































